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Dear Parents/Carers,

What a brilliant term! I have been so impressed with the pupils’ attitudes and behaviours this year so 
thank you for all that you do in support of this. I would also like to thank our wonderful staff for their 
continuing efforts! We are Kingsley!

Please see below for a few important reminders:

Parents Evening

Our Parents Evenings will be held on Monday 13th and Wednesday 15th November. You can choose 
whether to come to school or do it over the phone. Forms will go out on Monday 30th October to pick 
your preferred day and time.

Reception Intake 2024

If you know of any families with children starting school in September 2024, please encourage them to 
come and have a look at Kingsley! 

Road Safety

Please park responsibly, remembering that we are primary school and want to keep your children safe. 
Cars should not stop on the markings outside of the school and our staff should not have to come out 
and be shouted at for asking people to move.

Class Dojo

Thank you to all those who have signed up to Class Dojo. Class Dojo is a fantastic way to keep up to 
date with what is happening in the classroom. If you have not signed up and need a log in sheet, 
please speak to the class teacher.

Disco

The Disco was a brilliant way to finish the term. Thank you to Mrs Davies and Mrs Driver, and all the 
staff who made it possible! The pupils loved it!Thanks for your continuing support and have a great half term,

Liam Cox
Headteacher
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